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12 December, 2000

ENRIQUE A. MANALO

Assistant Secretary

Office of European Affairs

Department of Foreign Affairs

2330 Roxas Blvd., Pasay City, Philippines

Dear Sir;

Thank you for your invitation to the SIDA-Financed International Training
Programme on Environmental Management Systems to be held in Stockholm, Sweden
on 26 February - 30 March 2001. We appreciate your interest in our organization.

The programme is impressive as it will help our managers, administrators and

specialist in the field of Environmental Management. However, we received your

" invitation past the deadline set by the organizer (13 November 2000). We hope that in
future course offerings, DENR would be able to send participants.

Thank you and best regards.
Yours sincerely,
ADRIANO B. NAVA, JR,CESO II
Assistant Secretary for Management Services
and Chair, Scholarship Committee
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